
RIVER VIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
After School Club Payments 

 
From September all payments for After School Club MUST be made on Parentpay. If you do 

not have a username to enable you to log on and would like details on how to access, 

please contact the school office to help you. 

We are also introducing a system where you have to pay two weeks in advance, failure to 

do so will result in losing the place and if arrears mount up to more than one week, the 

place will be suspended until the debt is cleared.  

Therefore please make sure your After School Club fees are paid on or before their first day 

of attendance when we return in September. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr D Gauld 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


